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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary

SIR ROBERT ARMSTRONG
CABINET OFFICE

Falkland Islands Review

I have shown the Prime Minister your minute A09144 of
28 July 1982 about the record of Mr. Ridley's meeting in
September 1980 with the Argentine Deputy Foreign Minister.
She agrees that we should proceed as you propoée in paragraph 3
of your minute but she has emphasised that the secret nature of

the document must be honoured by the Committee.

C A D

30 July 1982
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